
STAFF REPORT 
BROOKINGS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

June 29, 2020 
 

o   The City is ready to move forward with Phases 2 & 3 of the Preservation Plan  
 

o  Winter & Company has provided a document outlining best practices for conducting 
online workshops (Document is attached) 

 
o The NAPC Forum is being converted to an online training and will be held August 3-9, 

2020.  Online registration opens on June 29 so please let me know if you are interested.  
(See attachment for additional information) 
 

o The Mayor’s Awards has been cancelled this year due to COVID-19.  
 

o The 2019/2020 CLG grant reimbursement has been received and the grant is closed out. 
 

o Please submit your volunteer tracking forms to staff monthly as it is needed for the 
grant match.   

 

 


